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Information about dog tax 

 

Unfortunately, we have recently noticed more and more dog owners who do not pay dog tax because 

they do not register their dogs with the osnabrück city administration. For this reason, the city of 

Osnabrück will increase its controls. The purpose of these controls is primarily to serve tax fairness and 

also to serve the interests of the many dog owners who register their dogs. 

 

According to the dog tax regulations of the Osnabrück city administration, dogs must be registered within 

one week of being purchased or moving from another municipality or city.  

 

If you have one or more dogs and these are not yet registered, please register them now. For this, please 

use the city of Osnabrück's service portal at https://service.osnabrueck.de. If this is not possible for you, 

you can register your dogs by phone or in person. You can also contact the employees of the Taxes and 

Fees service:  

 

Ms. Kohlbrecher, Tel.: 323-3246  

Ms. Wischmeier, Tel.: 323-3201  

Ms. Krabbemeyer, Tel.: 323-3614  

 

Best regards  

 

Your community of Osnabrück 

 


